
Village of Hecker                                                                                                                                                    

Zoninging Board of Appeals Meeting                                                                                                           

Location: Hecker Village Hall-Conference Room                                                                                                   

October 23, 2018                                                                                                                                                              

Time: 7:00 pm 

The meeting was called to order by President Mark Maddox with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America. 

Roll Call: 

Roll call was taken by Secretary Joan Wittenauer with the following members present: 

Dustin Blackwell                                                                                                                                                     

David Bruss                                                                                                                                                          

Deanna Louveau                                                                                                                                                     

Mark Maddox                                                                                                                                                               

Joan Wittenauer                                                                                                                                                    

Zoning Administrator Guy Briley 

Mark Grohmann was absent 

Communication from Zoning Administrator Guy Briley included updates on properties that had been in, 

or may be in, violation of zoning ordinances.   

Old Business: 

 A motion was made by Dustin Blackwell and seconded by David Bruss to approve the April 2nd 

2018 meeting.   

No grass clippings are allowed in village streets. 

Chapter 33:  Proposed changes to be presented to the Village Board:   

Delete bicycles from Sec. 33-2-7 exception being for handicapped accessibility vehicles 

Delete $1.00 fee from Sec. 33-7-2 

Amend Sec. 33-2-17 No Barbed wire or electric fences allowed in the village of Hecker 

A copy of Chapter 25 Nuisance Codes for inoperable motor vehicles should be included in the Village 

Newsletter as a reminder to residents.   

A motion was made by Joan Wittenauer and seconded by Deanna Louveau to accept these proposed 

changes. 

New Business: 



The next Chapter to review will be Chapter 35 Subdivision Code                                                              

Deanna will scan and get copies to everyone for review. 

The next meeting will be held Jan7, 2019 at 7:00pm 

Adjournment: 

A motion was made by Joan Wittenauer, seconded by David Bruss to adjourn the meeting at 8:39 pm 

Respetfully submitted,                                                                                                                                            

Joan Wittenauer                                                                                                                                              

Secretary 

 


